

St Anne's Church of England Academy Hollin Lane, Middleton Greater Manchester M24 6XN

Tel: 0161 643 2643
Email: admin@stannesacademy.org.uk
Web: www.stannesacademy.org.uk
Headteacher: Mr Chris Heyes

To: Parents and Carers of Year 11 Students

8 December 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 11 Parents' Evening

Year 11 Parents' Evening 1 will take place on Thursday 5th January 2023 between 3.30pm -6.00pm. Our Parents' Evening will take place at the Academy and will provide you with the opportunity to meet with all of your child's subject teachers to discuss the progress they are currently making. We will also be joined on the evening by a host of local colleges who will be here to offer support, guidance and to answer any questions you or your child may have with regard to post 16 education routes.

As you are aware, our Year 11 students have recently completed their first round of mock examinations, the College Application examinations. Examination results will be shared with students on Friday 16th December 2022 as previously communicated via letter. You are welcome to accompany your child in collecting their results between 9am and 9.30am on this date.

For the Year 11 Parents' Evening, we will be using our online booking system for parents/carers to make their appointments with their child's teachers through Edulink.

Access to our Year 11 Parents' Evening appointment bookings:

• Visit our school website www.stannesacademy.org.uk and click 'Year 11 Parents' Evening' link where you will be required to enter your personal details on the webpage as a point of log in.

Or.

Log in to your Edulink account straight from your device/app and enter your details.

When you arrive at the Academy, please sign in via the main Heart Space doors where you will be directed by our student ambassadors. Teachers will be located across the ground floor of the academy within subject areas.

Appointment booking will open from 8am on Friday 9th December 2022 and will close on Thursday 5th January 2023 at 2pm. Should you wish to make any changes after this time, please contact Ms Gibbons, Year 11 Pastoral Leader, using the email address below. If you require any further assistance, please contact the Academy's main reception who will be happy assist you.

Yours sincerely

R Summerscales J Gibbons M Whitehead

Mrs R Summerscales Ms J Gibbons /Mr Whitehead

Deputy Headteacher Year 11 Pastoral Year Leader/ Year 11 Head of Year

JGibbons@stannesacademy.org.uk

The best for everyone
The best from everyone
We have faith in our future

